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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to the Autumn 2 term; I’m hoping everyone has had a restful half-term holiday. 

We are obviously continuing to be aware of the current Covid situation and it is essential that we all 

continue with the good practices we have developed around keeping socially distance in public spaces 

and lots of hand washing. 

We are increasing in using GOOGLE CLASSROOMS to support our home learning (both for homework 

and in the case of bubble closures) and there are some videos for parents to support with this: 

https://youtu.be/_tXPfF4TyOw        and     https://youtu.be/K-1VaL2XXSk  

Regards, Alison Helm: Head Teacher 

POPPIES 

We are continuing to sell poppies in 

school ahead of Remembrance Day on 

11th November. 

If the children would like to purchase a poppy, 

they will need to bring a small donation which 

will be sent to the British Legion. 

PARENTS’ EVENING (via ZOOM) 

These will be happening on Wednesday 18th and Thursday 

19th November. 

Please see the letter in the home-school book regarding 

booking an appointment. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://youtu.be/_tXPfF4TyOw
https://youtu.be/K-1VaL2XXSk


 From Monday 2
nd

 November: Drop-off and Pick-up 

Year Group Drop-off times After this time 
your child be 

classed as ‘late’: 

Pick-up times After this time 
your child be 

classed as ‘late’ 

Reception 8.50 – 9.00 9.00 3.05 – 3.15 3.15 

Year 1 9.00 – 9.10 9.10 3.15 – 3.25 3.25 

Year 2 8.50 – 9.00 9.00 3.05 – 3.15 3.15 

Year 3 9.00 – 9.10 9.10 3.15 – 3.25 3.25 

Year 4 8.50 – 9.00 9.00 3.05 – 3.15 3.15 

Year 5 9.00 – 9.10 9.10 3.15 – 3.25 3.25 

Year 6 8.50 – 9.00 9.00 3.05 – 3.15 3.15 

Our After School Bubble Clubs and After School Tuition lessons are starting next week: 

Monday 9th November. 

In order for these to start on time, we need to reduce the drop-off and pick-up  time     

windows. 


